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Headteacher: Mr Matthew Trahair

Friday 21st July 2023
Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,
Re: End of Summer Term

I would like to start with a huge thank you to all the Thomas Fairchild families for your tremendous
support this year. Our Summer Festival was a testament to the amazing community Thomas
Fairchild is lucky to be a part of. During the day, it was a joy to see the children taking part in their
workshops which included: flamenco, African drumming, poetry with Adisa the Verbaliser, singing,
circus skills, wheelchair basketball, Irish dancing, messy art, and yoga. A selection of pictures are
included on the following page.

The final days of the summer term are always full of emotions and especially for our Year 6 children
who will be leaving us today. The Thomas Fairchild team wishes them the best of luck for the
future. They know that we are always here for them should they ever need us. We are so incredibly
proud of each and every one of them. We will miss their energy, enthusiasm, kindness and
creativity.

At the start of the Autumn term, you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s new class
teacher and receive key information about the year. These sessions will take place in your child’s
classroom at 3.45pm on the dates given below:

» Monday 11th September - Year 5 and 6

% Tuesday 12th September - Reception

% Thursday 14th September - Years 3 and 4
% Friday 15th September - Year1and 2

% Thursday 28th September - Nursery

Before that, let us all enjoy the summer break and take time to recharge and relax. We are sure you
will agree that the staff have earnt every second of their summer holiday. We hope that you also
have a great break and that you can spend valuable time with your friends and families. If you are
looking for any activity ideas, you can find a great summer guide from Young Hackney here. We
look forward to seeing everyone at 8:50am on Wednesday 6th September.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


https://drive.google.com/file/d/10DEUWlu2crn46aVbQvojdtRocOE1RDlu/view?usp=sharing




